
 

 

 

Circular No (30) for 2018 

New Year’s Holiday, 2019 

To: All Independent Federal Entities & Authorities  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors.  

On the occasion of the upcoming New Year’s Day 2019, and pursuant to 

a Resolution by the UAE Council of Ministers, it has been decided that all 

ministries and federal bodies shall observe a holiday on Tuesday, January 

01, 2019 to mark the New Year.  Normal working hours will resume 

Wednesday, January 02, 2019. 

We would like to seize this opportunity to send our congratulations to His 

Highness Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed, President of the UAE, His Highness 

Sheikh Mohammed bin Rashid, Vice President and Prime Minister of the 

UAE, and Ruler of Dubai, His Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin Zayed Al 

Nahyan, Crown Prince of Abu Dhabi and Deputy Supreme Commander of 

the UAE Armed Forces, and to their brothers - members of the Supreme 

Council of the Rulers of the Emirates. 

Congratulations are also extended to the people of the UAE and residents 

on the occasion. 

 

 With best wishes  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

Issued on December 27, 2018 


